
Hurst Green Happenings 
26 May 2022 

We have come to the end of another great half term. This term 
has been jammed packed with lots of learning opportunities 
both in school and through trips and events.  

 

Last week was Maths Week and all the children thoroughly en-
joyed baking and making their pudding entries for the Jubilee 
celebrations. I equally enjoyed my role as Mary Berry and sam-
pling them all! Huge congratulations to our Adventurers and 
Explorers who were crowned ‘best bakers’. Both classes have 
been busy today recreating their winning bakes so that the 
whole school could enjoy them at our Jubilee street party. The children had a fantastic time and 
were very excited to have a picnic lunch outside underneath the big oak tree, complete with 
bunting and 1940s music! 

 

Each child has brought home a special commemorative coin by The Royal Mint to celebrate the 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. We would like to thank the Rotary Club for their support in purchasing 
these and hope that you will look after them and keep them safe.  

 

I hope you too enjoy your Jubilee celebrations next week and have a fabulous half term. 

 

Sarah George 

Hurst Green School Association News… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsored Reading Challenge 
Over the half term holiday we are inviting children to take 
part in our Sponsored Reading Challenge to raise much 
needed funds for the new school library.  Budding book-
worms can read or listen to as many books as they can and 
those who take part will get a certificate to show off to their 
friends and family. Sponsorship forms have been sent 
home with the children or you can use the version emailed 
to you earlier today. Please don’t forget to send in your 
sponsorship money by Friday 17 June. Thank you.  

 

Friendly reminders… 
 

Staff parking spaces 

Please can we remind those 
using the school car park not 
to park in spaces reserved 
for members of staff. Thank 
you. 

 

Forest School 

Don’t forget to pack suitable 
clothing for forest school. 
Thin, long sleeved tops and 
trousers are best. A remind-
er of children’s forest school 
days: 

 

Reception: Tuesdays  

Year 1: Wednesdays 

Year 2: Thursdays  



Year 1 visit to the Natural History Museum 
The children had such an amazing trip to the Natural History Museum a couple of weeks 
ago. There was lots of excitement and the children were so well behaved. Here are some 
photos from the day. We think you’ll agree they look very happy! 

 



Queens Jubilee photos  
Lots of fun was had at our Jubilee celebrations today! Here are a few photos for you to 
enjoy! 

 

 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Summer Term 2022 

Thursday 26th May Jubilee Street Party  

Thursday 26th May Break up 
New Reception Parents Information Evening 

Friday 27th May INSET DAY 

30th May  - 3rd June  Half Term 
Monday 6th June Return to school 

Wednesday 8th June Year 1 Enchanted Woodland experience day 

Monday 13th —Friday 17th June Healthy Eating Week 

Friday 17th June HGSA Father’s Day (or FUDGE) Day shop 

Tuesday 28th June Transition Day—Year 2 to Junior School 

Friday 1st July Sports Day 

Friday 8th July Back up Sports Day 

W/C 11th July Science and Art Week 

Thursday 14th July HGSA Summer Disco after school 

Friday 15th July  End of year reports sent out 

Wednesday 20th July  Year 2 Leavers Assembly 

Thursday 21st July Year 2 Leavers Lunch 

Friday 22nd July Last day of Summer Term 

Autumn Term 2022 

Thursday 1st September INSET DAY 
Friday 2nd September INSET DAY 

Monday 5th September First Day of Autumn Term 




